
This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking
grain and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking
grain and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking
grain and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

This product handmade by:

________________________
Wood Type:

Tulipwood

wood is so hard that it dulls 
the cutting edges of cutting
tools. 

Because of the striking grain
and luster, the wood is a
favorite with craftsmen who
use it for decorative pieces.

T
his product handm

ade by:

________________________
W

ood T
ype:

Tulipw
ood

w
o

o
d

 is so
 h

a
rd

 th
a

t it d
u

lls 
th

e
 cu

ttin
g

 e
d

ge
s o

f cu
ttin

g
to

o
ls. 

B
e

ca
u

se
 o

f th
e

 strikin
g

 g
ra

in
a

n
d

 lu
ste

r, th
e

 w
o

o
d

 is a
fa

vo
rite

 w
ith

 cra
ftsm

e
n

 w
h

o
u

se
 it fo

r d
e

co
ra

tive
 p

ie
ce

s.

T
his product handm

ade by:

________________________
W

ood T
ype:

Tulipw
ood

w
o

o
d

 is so
 h

a
rd

 th
a

t it d
u

lls 
th

e
 cu

ttin
g

 e
d

ge
s o

f cu
ttin

g
to

o
ls. 

B
e

ca
u

se
 o

f th
e

 strikin
g

 g
ra

in
a

n
d

 lu
ste

r, th
e

 w
o

o
d

 is a
fa

vo
rite

 w
ith

 cra
ftsm

e
n

 w
h

o
u

se
 it fo

r d
e

co
ra

tive
 p

ie
ce

s.

O
utside (S

ide 1) R
ight E

dge —
To P

rint Inside (S
ide 2), T

urn P
aper U

pside D
ow

n and F
eed T

his E
nd F

irst into the P
rinter.  T

rim
 a

long R
E

D
 guides.



known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

known as Brazilian tulipwood,
Pau rosa, Pinkwood, Pau de
fuso, and Jacaranda rosa.

Tulipwood is hard and dense
with an elegant pink-yellow
heartwood with a pronounced
stripe of pink to deep red. The 

TULIPW OOD
(Dalbergia frutescens)
This unusual and attractive

wood is found in Central and
Latin America primarily in
Brazil, Colombia, Guyana, and
Vanezuela. The wood is also 

kn
ow

n 
as

 B
raz

ili
an

 t
ul

ip
w

oo
d,

Pa
u 

ro
sa

, 
P

in
kw

oo
d,

 Pa
u 

de
fu

so
, 

an
d 

Jac
ar

an
da

 ro
sa

.
Tu

lip
w

o
o

d
 is

 h
a

rd
 a

n
d

 d
e

n
se

w
ith

 a
n

 e
leg

a
n

t 
p

in
k-

ye
llo

w
h

e
a

rt
w

o
o

d
 w

ith
 a

 p
ro
n

o
u

n
ce

d
st

ri
p

e
 o

f 
p

in
k 

to
 d

e
e

p
 re
d

. T
h

e
 

T
U

LI
P

W
O

O
D

(D
a

lb
e

rg
ia

 f
ru

te
sc

e
n

s)
T

hi
s 

un
us

ua
l a

nd
 a

ttra
ct

iv
e

w
oo

d 
is

 f
ou

nd
 in

 C
en

tral
 a

nd
La

tin
 A

m
er

ic
a 

pr
im

ar
ily

 in
B

ra
zi

l, 
C

ol
om

bi
a,

 G
uy

an
a,

 a
nd

Va
ne

zu
el

a.
 T
he

 w
oo

d 
is

 a
ls

o 

kn
ow

n 
as

 B
raz

ili
an

 t
ul

ip
w

oo
d,

Pa
u 

ro
sa

, 
P

in
kw

oo
d,

 Pa
u 

de
fu

so
, 

an
d 

Jac
ar

an
da

 ro
sa

.
Tu

lip
w

o
o

d
 is

 h
a

rd
 a

n
d

 d
e

n
se

w
ith

 a
n

 e
leg

a
n

t 
p

in
k-

ye
llo

w
h

e
a

rt
w

o
o

d
 w

ith
 a

 p
ro
n

o
u

n
ce

d
st

ri
p

e
 o

f 
p

in
k 

to
 d

e
e

p
 re
d

. T
h

e
 

T
U

LI
P

W
O

O
D

(D
a

lb
e

rg
ia

 f
ru

te
sc

e
n

s)
T

hi
s 

un
us

ua
l a

nd
 a

ttra
ct

iv
e

w
oo

d 
is

 f
ou

nd
 in

 C
en

tral
 a

nd
La

tin
 A

m
er

ic
a 

pr
im

ar
ily

 in
B

ra
zi

l, 
C

ol
om

bi
a,

 G
uy

an
a,

 a
nd

In
si

de
 (

S
id

e 
2)

 L
ef

t 
E

dg
e 

—
 F

ee
d T
hi

s 
E

nd
 F

irs
t 

in
to

 t
he

 P
rin

te
r


